
 

 

COURTESY 
MEETING NOTICE 

 POLICY PLANNING & 
SPECIAL PROGRAMS 

 

May 22, 2024 
 
File Weston 7 Secondary Plan 

File No. 26.2 
Vicinity of Weston Road and Highway 7 
 

 
Dear resident, 
 
The Weston Road and Highway 7 (Weston 7) area is evolving. The City of Vaughan is 
undertaking a Weston 7 Secondary Plan to guide the transformation of this area into a 
complete, vibrant and active community. Once complete, the Weston 7 area will be a 
distinct urban destination with a variety of commercial, cultural and entertainment 
amenities, supported by housing, jobs and community facilities. 
 
Please note a Committee of the Whole (Working Session) Meeting to provide an update 
on the Weston 7 Secondary Plan will be held on: 
 

June 5, 2024 
At 1:00 pm 

Council Chamber, 2nd Floor, Vaughan City Hall 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON 

And Online via Electronic Participation 
 

This courtesy meeting notice is being provided because you are a landowner or resident 
within the vicinity of Weston Road and Highway 7, or you had requested to receive a copy 
of any notices for future meetings dealing with the Weston 7 Secondary Plan. The draft 
Weston 7 Secondary Plan will be available at Vaughan.ca/Weston7 for review until 
Friday, June 14. Feedback can be submitted directly to the project team via email at 
weston7@vaughan.ca.  
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Contact Us 
Lina Alhabash, Senior Planner 
Policy Planning and Special Programs 
Planning and Growth Management 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8077 
Lina.Alhabash@vaughan.ca 
 

Jennifer Grove, Planner 
Policy Planning and Special Programs 
Planning and Growth Management 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8237 
Jennifer.Grove@vaughan.ca 
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